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May 2015

Community Advisory Council

The CAC meet on Tuesday, May 26" at Lane County Youth Services. The date change was due
to the regularly scheduled meeting falling on Memorial Day. The meeting was smaller, due to
the schedule change. Reports were given from each committee and there was some discussion
about the upcoming CAC Summit.



